
 

 
 
 
 
 

Rome, 18 February 2020 
Prot. n. 40 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Fondo Interbancario di Tutela dei Depositi (FITD) has published, in a special section of its website 
dedicated to the Solidarity Fund, the operating instructions to apply for the integration of the lump-
sum compensation to be paid in favor of investors in subordinated bonds issued by the four banks 
under resolution. 

The instructions set a deadline of 180 days from the publication on the FITD website, on June 28, 
2019, for the submission of the request for supplementary compensation. Despite this deadline 
having expired, FITD has continued to accept requests received after this deadline in order to meet 
the requests made by several parties. 

FITD now communicates that, as of February 28, 2020, requests received by Certified Electronic Mail 
(PEC) or by registered letter with return receipt will no longer be accepted for organizational reasons 
and in order to make the liquidation process more fluid. 

This does not affect the possibility of submitting applications through the web portal, according to 
the instructions, until the deadline of 15 March 2020, after which access will not be allowed. 

 

 

 


